
LEC Teleconference 
04/14/09 
11:00 AM 

 
Attendance: 
Trent Knoles – IL 
Martin Barrow – NC 
Doug Shepherd – CA 
Jennifer Brown – AZ  Notes 
Dave Couprie – MB 
Martin Cano – TX 
Mike Calfee – NC 
Georges Sansfacon – QC 
 
Not Available 
Marc Nichols – NC 
Randall Trease – KS 
 
March Minutes were moved to be approved by Dave and seconded by Mike C. 
The minutes are approved for posting. 
 
The travel for the Face too face meeting was discussed. 
 
9-11 tribute poems will be e-mailed by Tammy to all LEC members.  The 
National Anthem, the Flag pins, the poem and the Charles Mills award was 
discussed. 
 
A ballot 3-2009 has a specific interest to law enforcement and committee 
members should take a look at it for comment.  A suspended license would not 
be granted documents for the next renewal period. 
 
A survey was done by IFTA asking how many jurisdictions use suspend.  Doug 
said there are 21 jurisdictions that use the term “suspend”. 
 
Committee members 
Submission of extended membership will need to be completed through the 
Board for each extension request. 
 
May 5 –Sheraton in North Carolina e-mail reminder 5 days in advance no later 
that Friday before the time listed in the Face to Face. 
 
 


